FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE



City of Duluth Communications Office

Mayor Emily Larson 411 West First Street • Duluth, Minnesota 55802 • www.duluthmn.gov For more information, please call 218-730-5309

DATE: 11/22/2022

SUBJECT: City of Duluth announces upcoming temporary facility closures

BY: Kelli Latuska, Public Information Officer

City of Duluth announces upcoming temporary facility closures

[Duluth, MN] In observance of the Thanksgiving holiday, all City of Duluth offices will be closed to the public on Thursday, November 24, 2022 and Friday, November 25, 2022.

Additionally, City Hall offices will close to the public on Tuesday, November 29, 2022 at 1:30 PM to allow for full participation in a pre-planned staff meeting. Offices will open again to the public at 8:30 AM on Wednesday, November 30, 2022.

For more information, please visit www.duluthmn.gov, email info@duluthmn.gov, or call 218-730-5000

###